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Agreement on Identification of Future Transportation Corridors Within 
Bastrop County  

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) on January 8, 2024 received a request from Bastrop 
County to enter into an agreement under Transportation Code, Section 201.619, to identify future 
transportation corridors within Bastrop County based on transportation plans adopted by Bastrop 
County. 

TxDOT has reviewed the request and all supporting information provided by Bastrop County and has 
determined that the future transportation corridors identified in the request are derived from existing 
transportation plans adopted by Bastrop County on December 27, 2023.  

Bastrop County and TxDOT agree, in accordance with Transportation Code, Section 201.619, that the 
corridors depicted in the attachment to this agreement represent future transportation corridors within 
Bastrop County and that those corridors are derived from existing transportation plans adopted by 
Bastrop County on December 27, 2023.  The corridors depicted in the attachment align with TxDOT’s 
current long-range transportation plans. 

This agreement is a planning agreement that is solely for the purposes of Transportation Code, Section 
201.619.  This agreement does not obligate or prevent future adjustments by either party to the 
corridors identified in the agreement.  Any significant revision to the location of one or more of those 
corridors will require a revised agreement to ensure compliance with Section 201.619. 
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